
 
 

Mindy’s JSCD Dance Team Responsibilities & Requirements 
 
Dear Parents and Dance Team Dancers, 
                       With the start of a new semester, I thought that it would be helpful for you to know 
what is expected of our studios dance teams. First and foremost I want to remind you that it is an 
honor to be placed on a team. Along with this honor come responsibilities.                                                         
I am so lucky to have so many amazing dancers! Thank you as always for your continued 
cooperation and support!! Miss Mindy  
 
Attendance 
Class work is essential to any dancers training. Team dancers are expected to attend all of their 
scheduled classes barring illness or emergency. If a circumstance arises that you must miss class, 
please call Miss Mindy. Remember that our teams set the example for the rest of the studio. 
 
Extra Performances and Rehearsals 
Dancers on dance teams are expected to perform in all performances. That includes any extra 
performances for special events etc. They are also expected to attend any extra rehearsals or 
classes that are scheduled. 
 
 Dance Camp 
Dancers on teams are required to attend our “In House” Dance Camps.  Camp is a great 
opportunity for our dancers to grow and learn from a variety of outstanding instructors!! Camp 
dates have been tentatively set and are listed below. The cost of camp will be comparable to last 
year.  If you do not attend camp you will not be in the choreography that is taught by the guest 
teachers. If you miss camp, I cannot guarantee that you will be placed in the same class when the 
new semester begins. 
 
Camp Dates 
Tentative dates for camp are as follows: 
Intermediate III & Jr. Company– June 26–June 30, 2012 
Adv. Company & Mini II’s – July 12, 13, 14, 16, 17 
Camps for the Mini I Team and Intermediate II will be added when we know the last day of 
school 
 
Dress Code 
Team dancers are expected to come to class properly attired. They must wear a leotard and tights 
and have correct shoes. Hair should be up.  They should have a plain black leotard of any style 
and pink convertible tights. This makes it easy when we go to a camp, competition or special 
performance for us to dress like a team.  


